
BOROUGH OF CARROLL VALLEY 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE  

REGULAR MEETING 
Monday, June 10, 2013 – 7 PM 

BOROUGH OFFICE 
 

MINUTES 
 

Chairman Ron Harris called the meeting to order at 7 PM. 
 

Those in attendance were as follows: 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS:    BOROUGH OFFICIALS:  
Present:       Present: 
Ron Harris, Chairman     Gayle R. Marthers, Borough Secretary 
Andrew Aldrich      Chief Richard L. Hileman 
Neal Abrams 
Dan Patton 
Anthony Golden 
John Svalina 
Absent:        
John Macinyak 
Janis Ashman       
Brian Wheeler       
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 10, 2012 MEETING 
The Minutes of the aforementioned meeting were distributed for approval. 
***R. Harris moved, seconded by N. Abrams to approve the Minutes as submitted.  Motion carried 
unanimously. 
 

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
No addressed the Committee at this time. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
2012 Police Report- Chief Hileman provided a PowerPoint presentation outlining the Department’s 
activities for 2012.  Special note was given to recent illegal activities: 
2013 Police Report (January – May)- Chief Hileman provided a brief review outlining the 
Department’s activities for the first 5 months of 2013.  Special note was given to recent illegal 
activities: 

• Burglaries under investigation from unlocked vehicles and homes. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
Public Safety Portal – Mayor Harris asked Members if they were interested in having a Portal on 
the Borough’s Website again.  Consensus was yes with the following items being recognized for 
follow-up: 

• Mayor Harris will check with Borough and Website Managers to see if there would a cost 
involved for having the Portal 

• Mayor Harris will provide information from the prior website for comparison and approval 



• Members are asked to research additional websites that may be beneficial to add to the 
Portal 

 

July 4th Celebration- Mayor Harris invited Members to attend the Celebration and gave a brief 
outline of events.  
 

National Night Out – Mayor Harris invited Members to attend this Event and asked that anyone 
available to help please contact he or Police Secretary Jo Ann Myers.   
 

FREMA- Committee Member A. J. Aldrich gave a brief update on the committee activities and 
brief discussion on the acquisition of 10 badges for the Members and security for the July 4th 
Celebration. 
 

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
No one addressed the Committee at this time. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
The next meeting will be held on September 9, 2013.   
 

Meeting adjourned by consensus at 8:15PM. 
 
 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
          
 
 
              
        Gayle R. Marthers, Borough Secretary 


